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Aim

The final co-produced
survey was circulated

by OHID, who then
collected responses

To understand regional delivery
models of the HCP.

To support commissioners and
providers to design their local
offer. 

HCP Peer Group collaboratively
agreed to undertake a regional
mapping exercise on HCP.

Colleagues from Kirklees Public
Health and OHID created a draft
questionnaire to capture the
local HCP delivery models.

The draft was shared with the
HCP Peers Group for comments.

Kirklees Public Health and OHID
reconvened once the survey
had closed to review and
undertake data analysis.

Two reports were produced: 1.
For the commissioners of the
HCP. 2. For the Providers of the
HCP.

The key findings from the
mapping exercise were
presented to ADPH. 

All 15 local authorities completed
the mapping questionnaire,
providing a comprehensive
breakdown of local HCP delivery
models. 

When analysed together, clear
patterns of provision emerged
with common methods employed
across the region to achieve the
objectives and outcomes as set
out in the HCP guidance.

There were some differences in
the HCP models, and this was
explored further within the HCP
Peers Group and outside of the
Peers Group, with relevant
regional colleagues.

There is comprehensive
coverage across all local
authorities for​:

Health visiting 5 mandated
contacts ​
NCMP ​
Home safety and accident
prevention​
Infant feeding​

The least comprehensively
delivered components
included in the HCP are: ​

Vision, hearing​
Weight management
services (although these
components may still be
commissioned and
delivered within the local
system). 

Developed, enhanced, and
reinforced partnership
working across the region. 

Facilitated further
focussed sessions on
elements of the HCP as
part of the HCP Peers
Group. 

For authorities
approaching
recommissioning of the
HCP, it has provided a
reference point to support
the re-procurement
process, especially the
development of a service
specification.

Provided commissioners
and Providers the
opportunity to consider
their service offer in
relation to other areas
across Y&H.

Commitment to continue
to work across the region
on the HCP, to ensure we
improve the HCP and
outcomes for children,
young people, and their
families. ​ 
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